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From: gealr@iglou.com
To: Sexton, Ian
Subject: 23-NONCONFORM-0001 719 West Kenwood Drive
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 4:09:02 PM
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Ian,


I am opposed to the application for non conforming rights at 719 West
Kenwood Drive.  The applicant has not provided the required evidence,
because the property has NOT operated as a duplex for the required time
period.  The application should be denied.


Ann Ramser
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